
 

I would like to welcome everyone 
back after the summer and a big 
welcome to all our new children and 
families who have just joined us. We 
have lots of lovely activities and dates 
for your diary happening throughout 
the term 
                    Emma x  

School Admissions 2018 
 

To apply for a reception place for your 
child at a primary school for September 
2018 please go to: 
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions 
Follow the link for lots of information 
about all the schools. 
 
Applications must be submitted by  
15th January 2018  
 
 

Nursery Staff  
Director of Care:   Alison Shipton 
Nursery Manager- Safeguarding and SEND:  
                          Emma Morris 
Deputy Manager – Safeguarding & Head of 
Foxes and Hedgehogs:   Lauren 
Administrator:   Marianne 
Accounts: Deb 
 
Butterflies: Sarah, Shannon, Finlay, Joanne  
                and Emily 
 
Squirrels:  Ahmera, Emma, Letitia, Sarah,   
                and Sian  
 
Badgers: Zara, Beth, Megan and Rebecca  
 
Foxes: Nicola, Alice, Nicole, Georgia, Isbah  
          and Sabrina 
 
Hedgehogs: Yasmin, Melissa, Gemma,   
                  Jessica, Rebecca, Maxine,  
                  Soriya, Chris and Emma 
 
Cover Staff:  Sarah, Rebecca and Heidi 
SENCO 
Butterflies & Squirrels - Sarah  
Badgers & Foxes – Nicola 
Hedgehogs – Melissa 
Equal Opportunities Coordinators 
Butterflies & Squirrels – Ahmera 
Badgers & Foxes – Zara 

Hedgehogs - Maxine 

A BIG THANK YOU 
 
Action Medical Research 

 
 
This year so far, we have raised a whopping 
£12,800 for our chosen charity. The 
Honeybuns team did a charity London to Paris 
Cycle Ride, riding an amazing 300 miles over 4 
days. We also held our annual Summer fetes 
across the group and had amazing support 
from you all. We would like to thank everyone 
for their generosity, this is a fantastic amount 
and we do really appreciate it. We will 
continue to fundraise throughout the rest of 
the year.  
                                   

 

http://www.telford.gov.uk/admissions


 

 

Cold Weather 
As the weather is getting colder please 
ensure the children have a warm coat, 
gloves, hats and wellington boots.  
Please make sure the children’s names 
are on all their outdoor clothing and 
please leave wellies at nursery 
throughout the week if possible. Also 
bring a change of clothes with plenty of 
pants in a named bag to keep at nursery 
during the week.  
 

 

Dates for the Diary  
 
Wednesday 4th October – World Animal Day 
Week of 9th - 14th October –  National 
Library Week. The children will be visiting 
Wellington Library 
Half Term – 23rd - 27th October 
Week of 30th October –  Halloween, Bonfire 
Night and Road Safety activities.  
Tuesday 31st October – Dress up in 
Halloween costumes 
Friday 10th November- Remembrance Day  
  

Parents Evenings  
Monday 6th November – Foxes & Hedgehogs 
Tuesday 7th November – Butterflies, Squirrels 
                                        & Badgers 
Appointments are available from 6pm -7.30pm 
Please make an appointment with your child’s 
keyworker  
 
Week of 13th - 17th November  
Children In Need, sponsored spotty treasure 
hunt, colour and count the spots. Sponsor 
forms to be given out at the end of October   
Pudsey biscuits will also be on sale. 
 
 
Tuesday 5th December and Friday 8th 
December  Hedgehogs Nativity Play at All 
Saints Parish Church, Wellington, start at 
2.30pm – Information to follow regarding 
performance days, times and outfits  
 
 
Week of 11th -15th December – Christmas 
Party Week 
Party Games & Activities and dressing up all 
week  
 
Wednesday 13th December – Christmas 
Lunch 
 
Friday 15th December- Christmas Jumper 
Day 
 
Christmas Holidays  
Friday 15th December – Term time Only 
children break up for Christmas 
Nursery Break up for Christmas Holidays - 
Friday 22nd December 

Return to Nursery Tuesday 2nd January 2018  

Activities at Nursery 
Harvest Donations :  Throughout 
October we would be grateful for any 
donations of tins and packets for the 
residents of sheltered accommodation in 
Wellington.  Some of the children will be 
going to visit the residents to sing songs 
and donate the harvest gifts 

Themes for the Term: 
September – Me and my Family 
October - Space & Halloween 
November – Science & Winter 
December – Winter & Christmas 
 
Outings: 
The children will have opportunity to go 
out into the local community by visiting 
the library, local market and shops, forest 
fun and preschool children are attending 
Rhythm Time classes at wellington leisure 
centre.  
 

Contact Numbers 
Please inform the office of any changes 
to contact numbers especially mobile 
phone numbers and any changes to work 
details 
 

Payment 
Please ensure payments are made on 1st 
of each month, late payment 
charges will be added after 10th of each 
month. All extra sessions to be paid at 

time of booking. Thank you. 


